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On the 9th January 2025, Cambian Scarborough School had an election to appoint new councillors for 
the Spring term.  There were 6 candidates in the running and it was brilliant to hear all the well 
thought out manifestos! 

Two pupils were clear winners.  The photos show them reading their contracts and signing them.  
This ensures that the role will be taken seriously and we will have 2 excellent ambassadors for the 
school. 

Well done! We hope you enjoy your term in office and can represent the student body in future 
events and decision making. 

 


